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PRESS RELEASE 
September 18, 2023 

 
Suspect Arrested for Possession of a Stolen Vehicle 

 
Pacifica, Ca- On September 18, 2023 at approximately 4:08 AM, an officer was 

patrolling local businesses due to recent thefts and burglaries when he located a 

suspicious vehicle parked at a gas station on the 2000 block of Coast Highway. The 

officer contacted the driver of the vehicle, identified as 35-year-old Austin Roberts of 

Santa Rosa, CA. During the course of the investigation the vehicle was determined to 

have been previously reported stolen in Santa Rosa, CA. 

 

Austin Roberts was subsequently arrested for violation of 496(D)(A) CVC- Possession 

of Stolen Vehicle. Officers are also conducting further investigation to determine if 

Austin may be involved in other thefts or burglaries. Austin Roberts was booked into the 

San Mateo County Jail for the aforementioned charge. 

 

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to call the Pacifica Police 

Department at 650-738-7314, or the Silent Witness Tip Line at 650-359-4444. Refer to 

Case #23-2489. 
 

### 

 

By Sergeant R. Bianculli 

 
Contact: 
Bill Glasgo, Captain 
650-738-7314 
glasgow@pacificapolice.org 
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